
DELEGATE REPORT
JULY 13, 2008

SKIDWAY LAKE, MI
C.M.I.A.-AREA 32-District #26

Hello Everyone,

I would like to welcome everyone to C.M.I.A. Assembly here at Skidway Lake. I hope everybody is 
having a wonderful summer and a great Fourth of July Weekend.

Our Alternate Delegate, Mike K. and myself have been busy with Conference reports at Districts and 
regular A.A. Meetings.

Things are working out much better this year as far as scheduling Conference reports; I would like to 
thank everyone that has helped make that possible. The only Districts I do not have a talk completed or 
one scheduled are: District #14-Lapeer Co., District #18- Saginaw, District #24 Cass City and District 
#28-Alpena.

As I was preparing my Delegate report this last week, I realized what I had been told by some Past 
Delegates. After your return from your second G.S.C., the communications from the G.S.O. slow way 
down.

BOX 459: The June-July issue has a lot of good information about the 58th G.S.C., I am sure a lot of 
you have received a copy. As G.S.R.’s and D.C.M’s be sure to share that information with your 
Districts and Groups. If anyone has questions, please feel free to ask them, if I can’t give you the 
answer, I well get back with you as soon as I can.

GROUPS & MEMBERSHIP:  As of January 1, 2008 A.A. had a Grand Total of Groups  113,168 
(58,340 in the U.S. & Canada), and a Grand Total of Members  2,044,655 (1,314,552 in the U.S. & 
Canada). Keeping in mind, that is the figures reported to the G.S.O., they can only report to us what is 
reported to them.

East Central Regional Conference: PURPOSE- To provide a Conference sharing experience on the 
three Legacies of Recovery, Unity, and Service for members of Alcoholics Anonymous throughout the 
East Central Region. Please try to attend the ECR Conference coming up July 25-27, 2008 at 
Westlake, Ohio. Hope to see you there!

LOCAL FORUMS: If Area 32, any District or Group within the Area has a desire to request holding a 
Local Forum in the year 2010, you must have your request in to the G.S.O. no later than April 1, 2009.

AREA 32 ELECTIONS: Just a reminder, Area 32 elections are coming up fast, new G.S.R.’s and 
D.C.M.’s should be elected at the Group and District level before October 1, 2008, that way we have 
the new G.S.R.’s and D.C.M.’s available to run for Area 32 positions.

In closing, I would like to thank each and every one of you for allowing me the opportunity to serve as 
your Area 32 Delegate. I will be forever grateful, see you all in Alpena Aug. 3, 2008.

In Service, 

Larry S. Delegate-Panel 57 DATES TO REMEMBER:
Area 32-Central MI ECR Conference   July 25-27, 2008   Westlake,OH

56th MI State Conv.  Aug. 8-10, 2008 Midland, MI


